
 

 

NOW ACCEPTING PARTICIPANTS FOR BELMONT’S 

EARTH DAY EVENT 

The City of Belmont is now accepting registration forms for participants at this 

year’s Belmont Earth Day Event, Saturday April 13th, 9 AM – 12 PM. There is no 

fee to participate. Early registration is recommended to ensure a spot at the 

event.  

To obtain a registration form contact jfreitas@belmont.gov, or by mail: 

City of Belmont 

One Twin Pines Lane 

Public Works Department, STE 385 

Belmont, CA 94002 
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